
Tavistock Community Primary  
& Nursery School  
 

HSA Summer Fayre 2017 
 
The big fundraising and social event this term is the Summer Fayre. Taking place on Friday 23 June between 6pm and 8pm, the 
theme this year is 'Beside The Seaside'. Last year's Fayre was immensely successful, raising over £2,000!  So hopes are high that 
this year's will be as enjoyable and profitable. Fingers crossed for sunshine too!	
 	
This newsletter is to provide you with more information about the day. A detailed programme of events will be coming home with the 
children next week and will also be available on the evening.	

  
 
 

 
Some of the events that will be happening over the evening will include:  

• The annual Staff performance	
• 'Feed Mrs Selbie’	
• Teacher in the stocks	
• Bouncy Castle	
• Cake sale and auction	
• Year 6 stalls and games	
• Governors Free Book giveaway 	
• Refreshments, BBQ, chocolate fountain 	
• Face painting, glitter tattoos, hair feathers	

 
Lots of people have already volunteered to help on the day - thank you so much! We always need plenty of helping hands, so if you could offer 
some time to help during the day or evening, please speak to one of the HSA or leave your name at the office. 	
 
Before Friday 23rd please remember to bring in:      	

• General tombola prizes 	
• Luxury goods for the adults' hamper (wine, chocolate, edibles, toiletries, stationery etc.) 	
• Suitable treats for the children's hamper	
• £1 to buy a square on the hamper boards which will be out in the playgrounds from Monday 

19th June	
• Chocolate donations for the Chocolate Tombola to be collected on the day of the Fayre	
• Cakes, biscuits or scones for the cake stall and the refreshments tent to be brought in on the 

morning of the Fayre. Please mark any homemade items with allergens in the ingredients eg. 
nuts, dairy etc.	

• Please leave any donations at the office this week	
 
 
 
 
 
There will be two competitions running on the night. 
 
Keen bakers may like to enter 'The Great Tavy Bake-Off'! Any baked item decorated on the theme 'Beside The Seaside' or your own idea - the 
choice is yours. Prizes will be awarded to KS1, KS2 and adult entries. Please mark entries with the category it is to be included in, plus any 
allergens in the ingredients eg. nuts, dairy etc. Hand entries in to the cake stall at 5.45pm on the evening so they stay in the best condition. 
The Fancy Dress competition will be open to KS1 entries.	
	
A detailed list of all prizes to win in the Grand Raffle will be available to view outside the pedestrian gate from Meadowlands Park. There are some 
really excellent prizes including £100 cash, meals in local cafes and restaurants, beauty products, vouchers for local shops and tickets to family 
attractions. All have been donated to the school for this event and we are extremely grateful for the support shown by businesses in our local 
community - many thanks to all of them. Make sure you buy a ticket, and sell some on to family and friends to be in with a chance of winning.	
 	
The Fayre has always been a highlight of the year at Tavistock Primary School. Come with family and friends 
on the evening and enjoy the cake auction, staff entertainment, the numerous stalls with games and 
refreshments and make 2017 another successful and enjoyable year!	


